
Grove Place Association 
February 25, 2018 
Meeting Minutes 
  
Attendance:  48 Members, 4 Guest Speakers 
Meeting Minutes:  Motion made and passed to approve November’s meeting minutes. 
Announcement of Reception:  To be held immediately after at John and Roz Goldman’s home 10-6 
Selden Street. 
Treasurer’s Report:  We have $3956.64 in our account.  
Neighborhood Report: There will be a demolition hearing for 146 University Ave. on March 15th.  Work 
continues on the former Tavern 58, they hope to open sometime in February.  Possible sale of Plaza next 
to Tavern 58 as surveyors were there.  Property on SE corner of Main and Scio being cleaned out. 
Security/Safety:  A letter was written to Mark Siwiec requesting more attention being paid to snow 
removal on his property’s sidewalks.  One car break-in reported on Windsor Street. There was a hit and 
run incident involving a city vehicle.  Newspapers were stolen and mailboxes messed with – call 311 if 
you notice anything unusual. 
Other Business:    The SW Quadrant is being reorganized.  The initial C4 gathering sponsored by our 
association was well attended.  The next event is scheduled for April.  
The association’s by-laws are being reviewed and we are proposing to amend them so our boundaries 
include Charlotte Square. A written notice of the amendment will be presented to the membership in 
writing by email following the meeting for a vote on March 18. 
Guest Speakers:    Dorraine Kirkmire and her staff from the City’s Office of Planning presented their 
approach to planning for the future. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Pond  
Secretary 


